
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kochanowski, 
 
Let me first of all congratulate you on the occasion of successful completion of the 
workshops which were held in Warsaw on 22-25 October 2009. I highly appreciate 
the initiative of Poland and Sweden on the extension of European Neighborhood 
Policy that envisages strengthening cooperation among our countries. There is no 
doubt that such initiative will bring our nations more close to each other and 
promote democracy and human rights in the East European Countries. 
 
By taking this advantage I also would like to thank you and the staff of your office 
for the hospitality shown to Azerbaijani delegation during the workshops. The 
topics of the workshops were very important, and I consider this opportunity of 
exchanging experience in the certain fields among human rights institutions as a 
good sign for future multilateral cooperation.  
 
I would like to wish you and all the staff of your Office a success in your important 
job and look forward to close cooperation with you in future.  
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Prof. Elmira Suleymanova 
Commissioner for Human Rights 
of the Republic of Azerbaijan 
 
    


